
 

QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC  
 
One question received from members of the public. 
 
 
1. From Mr Perrin to Councillor Jefferies 
 

I congratulate and thank the Council for its intention to plant flowers on grass 
verges. However, would you please confirm that the planting of flowers will 
apply to all grass verges throughout the borough not to just a few select 
areas? 

 
 


